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Howell Athletic Booster Membership Form

The Howell High School Athletic Boosters is a dynamic group of parents, students, coaches, athletic director and community members dedicated to the support of Howell High School athletic activities.

Our focus is to provide support in a diversified fashion -  always including fun!  This is accomplished in many ways, ranging from the sale of Spirit Wear clothing, cheering on our student athletes, maintaining and running of concession stands and assisting in individual fund-raising activities.

Any and all Howell High School parents and friends are invited and encouraged to become a Howell Athletic booster.  Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month in the Coaches’ Room in the field house at 7:00 p.m.
Please feel free to contact any of our Board Members with any questions:

President: Lori Dodds   
dodds@starband.net

Vice President: Kiki Axer 
axer@sbcglobal.net
Treasurer: Gwenn Hollister
gwennboze@sbcglobal.net
Secretary: Julie Albaugh  
jalbaugh1714@aol.com
JOIN THE ATHLETIC BOOSTERS BY SENDING THIS FORM AND $10 MEMBERSHIP FEE TO:

HOWELL ATHLETIC BOOSTERS

P.O. BOX 174 * HOWELL, MI 48844

NAME________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________

PHONE________________________
E-MAIL____________________________

My child participates in the following sport(s):_______________________________

__ YOU CAN COUNT ON ME TO HELP OUT WHERE I CAN. (i.e. concession stand, team events, etc).

